
4. ENVIRONS OF WAINONI PARK, ARANUI

A report from the Urban Designer provided the Committee with information to be provided to the
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board and the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee on options
for the effective renewal of the centre of Aranui through restructuring of the housing surrounding
Wainoni Park.

It was decided to recommend to the Parks, Gardens and Waterways Committee that it support work
being done on developing staged and costed plans for further consideration based on option 2 in
conjunction with Housing New Zealand.

Please note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


